
 
 
 
 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
 
Decision Record Number 49 
 
This document records a decision taken by the Police and Crime Commissioner, 
together with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 
Decision taken 
The Police and Crime Commissioner has taken the decision to: 
 
To adopt the Treasury Management Strategy for 2018/19. 
 
Details of advice taken 
 
The Treasury Management Strategy sets out the prudential indicators adopted 
by the PCC for 2018/19. 
 
The Treasury Management Strategy was reviewed and considered by the Joint 
Independent Audit Committee (JIAC) on the 19th March 2018 and 
recommended to the PCC for adoption.  
 
The Treasury Management Strategy is available on the OPCC website and is 
reviewed and considered by the JIAC regularly throughout the year.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Martin Scoble 
OPCC Chief Executive  
28th March 2018 
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